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 UCPath Notice: Updating Direct Reports


To: General UCPath Communications Distribution


UCPath has determined that recent system performance issues are likely linked to
certain HR transactions that update direct report information. These transactions
include new hires, position changes, terminations and PayPath updates.


To address these performance issues, effective today, September 2, UCPath will
transition the update of direct reports information to occur during the nightly batch
process, rather as immediate online updates. 


Impact:
Managers will see the direct report information updated the next calendar day after an
HR transaction is completed.


UCPath will discuss this change with the WFA community of interest group on
September 7 to address additional questions or concerns.


Thank you,


UCPath
(855) 982-7284
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.


ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu
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